
  
 

 

For immediate release 
8 April 2020 

 
Company Update on COVID-19 

 
On Thursday 9 April 2020 at 9am, CSL Limited (ASX:CSL; USOTC:CSLLY) will be 
providing an update on CSL’s operations in light of the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
The briefing will be webcast on the Company website at www.csl.com in the 
‘Investors/Presentations’ section. Investors are encouraged to access the website a 
short time ahead of the briefing commencing in order to register.   
 
An archived copy of the webcast will be uploaded to the website later that day.  
 
 
Authorised by 
Fiona Mead 
Company Secretary 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact:   
 
Investors:     Media: 
Bernard Ronchi    Christina Hickie 
Senior Manager, Investor Relations   Senior Manager, Communications 
CSL Limited      CSL Limited 
T: +613 9389 3470    T: +613 9389 3425  M: +61 429 609 762 
Email: bernard.ronchi@csl.com.au  Email: christina.hickie@csl.com.au 
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